
Vernon Parks and Recreation Summer Camp Mask Policy 

Summer Camp Parents/guardians 

Face masks are required by parents/guardians during drop off, pick up or other time spent at the 

Summer Camp when; 

- Inside any building used for Summer Camp activities. 

- Attending an outdoor Summer Camp activity which requires parents/guardians to be in 

close proximity of each other for extended periods of time. 

Summer Camp Participants 

In accordance with the Office of Early Childhood (OEC), all children ages three years old and older are 

required to wear masks while in a child care setting. Parents should send a child to camp with two masks 

each day, a primary mask and a backup. 

The OEC allows children in child care settings to remove masks during; 

- Outdoor activities 

- Scheduled mask breaks 

- While eating 

Whenever possible snack, lunch, and mask breaks will be held outdoors. 

Participants must wear a face mask when indoors. 

Summer Camp Team members 

Vernon Parks and Recreation Department seasonal team members are committee to providing a safe 

environment for play. 

- Per the OEC, staff vaccinated and unvaccinated, are no longer required to wear masks 

outdoors. 

- Per the OEC, staff vaccinated or unvaccinated are required to wear a mask indoors while in a 

child care setting. 

- As of June 18, 2021, the Town of Vernon will not require masks for fully vaccinated 

employees. 

 

Vernon Parks and Recreation Summer Camp Mask Policy is subject to change as the Town of Vernon and 

Office of Early Childhood policies change. 


